
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the Wooster City School District for the Warehouse Walk-in 
Freezer Replacement.   

The bids will be received at the office of the Treasurer, 144 North Market Street, Wooster, Ohio,  
44691 until noon local time on July 16, 2024 and will be read publicly and recorded immediately 
thereafter.  Late bids will not be accepted and will be returned unopened.  Faxed and emailed bids 
are not permitted. 

The estimated Cost of the Work for the project is as follows: $60,000. 

The date of substantial completion for the Work is August 9, 2024. 

Bids shall be addressed to the Treasurer of the Wooster City School District in a sealed opaque 
envelope and be clearly marked on the envelope as a bid for the applicable improvements for which 
the bidder is submitting its bid along with the bidder’s name. 

This legal notice and the bidding documents, including copies of the drawings, specifications, 
project manual, bid form, forms of contract and bond, and addenda may be obtained on the School 
District’s website at http://www.woostercityschools.org/ 

Inquiries regarding the bidding documents, including requests for clarifications or interpretations 
or proposal of substitutions, shall be submitted by e-mail to Brian Madigan, Assistant 
Superintendent, at: wstr_bmadigan@woostercityschools.org.  The subject line of the e-mail should 
clearly read “Bids for Warehouse Walk-in Freezer Replacement”.   

Publication date: July 2, 2024 


